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Dear Kate,
 
As discussed this afternoon, on Monday we plan on submitting a brief submission regarding the above
project application for the Former Hydro Aluminium Kurri Kurri Smelter.  
 
We may be required to disclose reportable political donations, however the responsible officer within
the office is on leave until Wednesday next week. We therefore seek a short extension of time to 5pm
Friday 16 September 2016 to provide the reportable political donations.
 
I look forward to your response.
 
Many thanks
 
Best regards,
Alex
 

   Alex Gounis
   Industrial Advocate
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